
 

 

Charter Township of Royal Oak 

Trustee Vacancy 

 

Charter Township of Royal Oak has a Trustee vacancy on the 

Township Board of Trustees. Royal Oak Township Board of Trustees is 

inviting residents of Royal Oak Township who are interested in 

serving as a Trustee to submit their letter of intent with a brief outline 

of interest to serve as a Trustee.  

The letter of intent and outline must be submitted to the Township 

Manager by Monday, February 24, 2025 at 12 Noon  

• In person at the Administration Office, 21131 Garden Lane, 2nd 

Floor, Room 203, Ferndale, MI 48220, or by  

• email: acapela@royaloaktwp.com 
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